God Deepak Chopra
When people should go to the books stores, search opening by shop, shelf by
shelf, it is essentially problematic. This is why we give the ebook
compilations in this website. It will categorically ease you to see guide god
deepak chopra as you such as.
By searching the title, publisher, or authors of guide you essentially want,
you can discover them rapidly. In the house, workplace, or perhaps in your
method can be every best place within net connections. If you target to
download and install the god deepak chopra, it is agreed simple then, in the
past currently we extend the partner to buy and make bargains to download and
install god deepak chopra as a result simple!

Jesus Deepak Chopra 2009-10-06 “Deepak Chopra’s story is an inspiring gift for
those who truly care and have the courage to seek.” —Michael Baigent, author of
The Jesus Papers The founder of The Chopra Center and the preeminent teacher of
Eastern philosophy to the Western World, Deepak Chopra gives us the story of
the man who became Messiah in his phenomenal New York Times bestseller Jesus.
The author who illuminated the life of Buddha now offers readers an
unparalleled portrait of Jesus Christ, from carpenter’s son to revolutionary
leader, that is fresh and inspiring—a remarkable retelling of the greatest
story ever told.
Peace Is the Way Deepak Chopra, M.D. 2005-03-08 Deepak Chopra’s passionate new
book, Peace Is the Way, was inspired by a saying from Mahatma Gandhi: “There is
no way to peace. Peace is the way.” In a world where every path to peace has
proved futile, the one strategy that hasn’t been tried is the way of peace
itself. “We must not bring one war to an end, or thirty,” Chopra tells us, “but
the idea of war itself.” How can this be done? By facing the truth that war is
satisfying, and then substituting new satisfactions so that violence is no
longer appealing. “War has become a habit. We reach for it the way a chain
smoker reaches for a cigarette, promising to quit but somehow never kicking the
habit.” But Chopra tells us that peace has its own power, and our task now is
to direct that power and multiply it one person at a time. Behind the numbing
headlines of violence running out of control there are unmistakable signs of a
change—Chopra believes that a majority of people are ready to see an end to
war. “Right now 23 million soldiers serve in armies around the world. Can’t we
find ten times that number who will dedicate themselves to peace? A hundred
times?” Peace Is the Way challenges each of us to take the next leap in
personal evolution. “You aren’t asked to be a saint, or to give up any belief.
You are only asked to stop reacting out of fear, to change your allegiance from
violence to peace.” In a practical seven-step program, Chopra shows the reader
how to become a true peacemaker. “Violence may be innate in human nature, but
so is its opposite: love. The next stage of humanity, the leap which we are
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poised to take, will be guided by the force of that love.” This is more than a
hope or an aspiration. It is a new way of being in the world, giving each
individual the power to end war in our time.
War of the Worldviews Deepak Chopra 2012-10-02 Two authors -- one from the
field of physics, the other from the realm of spirituality -- debate the most
fundamental questions about human existance.
Hiding Your Erection from God Deepak Chopra 2017-07-28 This fake book is a
hilarious prank to play on unsuspecting strangers, friends and family. The
cover is sure to raise eyebrows on the bus or subway as you pretend to read the
book, and cause people to laugh hysterically. The interior of the book is
filled with dummy text, but the cover is what you want to buy it for. Makes a
great gag gift too!
Deepak Chopra's The Angel is Near Deepak Chopra 2000-08-15 American physician
Michael Aulden stands at the center of an epic global confrontation of the
body, mind, and soul, as humankind must choose between the forces of good and
evil, with the fate of the entire world at stake. Original.
The Nature of Consciousness Rupert Spira 2017-06-01 “I’ve gained deeper
understanding listening to Rupert Spira than I have from any other exponent of
modern spirituality. Reality is sending us a message we desperately need to
hear, and at this moment no messenger surpasses Spira and the transformative
words in his essays.” —Deepak Chopra, author of You Are the Universe, Spiritual
Solutions, and Super Brain Our world culture is founded on the assumption that
the Big Bang gave rise to matter, which in time evolved into the world, into
which the body was born, inside which a brain appeared, out of which
consciousness at some late stage developed. As a result of this “matter model,”
most of us believe that consciousness is a property of the body. We feel that
it is “I,” this body, that knows or is aware of the world. We believe and feel
that the knowing with which we are aware of our experience is located in and
shares the limits and destiny of the body. This is the fundamental presumption
of mind and matter that underpins almost all our thoughts and feelings and is
expressed in our activities and relationships. The Nature of Consciousness
suggests that the matter model has outlived its function and is now destroying
the very values it once sought to promote. For many people, the debate as to
the ultimate reality of the universe is an academic one, far removed from the
concerns and demands of everyday life. After all, life happens independently of
our models of it. However, The Nature of Consciousness will clearly show that
the materialist paradigm is a philosophy of despair and, as such, the root
cause of unhappiness in individuals. It is a philosophy of conflict and, as
such, the root cause of hostilities between families, communities, and nations.
Far from being abstract and philosophical, its implications touch each one of
us directly and intimately. An exploration of the nature of consciousness has
the power to reveal the peace and happiness that truly lie at the heart of
experience. Our experience never ceases to change, but the knowing element in
all experience—consciousness, or what we call “I”—itself never changes. The
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knowing with which all experience is known is always the same knowing. Being
the common, unchanging element in all experience, consciousness does not share
the qualities of any particular experience: it is not qualified, conditioned,
or limited by experience. The knowing with which a feeling of loneliness or
sorrow is known is the same knowing with which the thought of a friend, the
sight of a sunset, or the taste of ice cream is known. Just as a screen is
never disturbed by the action in a movie, so consciousness is never disturbed
by experience; thus it is inherently peaceful. The peace that is inherent in
us—indeed that is us—is not dependent on the situations or conditions we find
ourselves in. In a series of essays that draw you, through your own direct
experience, into an exploration of the nature of this knowing element that each
of us calls “I,” The Nature of Consciousness posits that consciousness is the
fundamental reality of the apparent duality of mind and matter. It shows that
the overlooking or ignoring of this reality is the root cause of the
existential unhappiness that pervades and motivates most people’s lives, as
well as the wider conflicts that exist between communities and nations.
Conversely, the book suggests that the recognition of the fundamental reality
of consciousness is the first step in the quest for lasting happiness and the
foundation for world peace.
You Are the Universe Deepak Chopra, M.D. 2017-02-07 NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER •
Deepak Chopra joins forces with leading physicist Menas Kafatos to explore some
of the most important and baffling questions about our place in the world. "A
riveting and absolutely fascinating adventure that will blow your mind wide
open!" —Dr. Rudolph E. Tanzi What happens when modern science reaches a crucial
turning point that challenges everything we know about reality? In this
brilliant, timely, and practical work, Chopra and Kafatos tell us that we've
reached just such a point. In the coming era, the universe will be completely
redefined as a "human universe" radically unlike the cold, empty void where
human life is barely a speck in the cosmos. You Are the Universe literally
means what it says--each of us is a co-creator of reality extending to the
vastest reaches of time and space. This seemingly impossible proposition
follows from the current state of science, where outside the public eye, some
key mysteries cannot be solved, even though they are the very issues that
define reality itself: • What Came Before the Big Bang? • Why Does the Universe
Fit Together So Perfectly? • Where Did Time Come From? • What Is the Universe
Made Of? • Is the Quantum World Linked to Everyday Life? • Do We Live in a
Conscious Universe? • How Did Life First Begin? “The shift into a new paradigm
is happening,” the authors write. “The answers offered in this book are not our
invention or eccentric flights of fancy. All of us live in a participatory
universe. Once you decide that you want to participate fully with mind, body,
and soul, the paradigm shift becomes personal. The reality you inhabit will be
yours either to embrace or to change.” What these two great minds offer is a
bold, new understanding of who we are and how we can transform the world for
the better while reaching our greatest potential.
Abundance Deepak Chopra, M.D. 2022-03-01 An enlightening guide to success,
fulfillment, wholeness, and plenty, offering practical advice on how to
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cultivate a sense of abundance in times of fear and insecurity, from New York
Times bestselling author Deepak Chopra “To attain wealth of the lasting kind,
the kind that gives your life meaning, value, and sustenance, base your daily
existence on the generosity of spirit.”—Deepak Chopra Many of us live and
operate from a mind-set of lack, scarcity, and limitation. We focus on what we
don’t have—financial security, confidence, an intimate relationship—which keeps
us feeling insecure and inadequate. We think “if only I could have those
things, I could be happy.” But measuring wealth by money or material
possessions leaves us feeling drained and spiritually empty. Constantly
striving for more often means our ego is driving our thoughts, actions, and
reactions, which prevents us from reaching something greater: a true sense of
inner peace, acceptance, and fulfillment. Yet, there is an inner path to
prosperity and wealth that, once charted and explored, provides access to the
great riches of the universe and life’s unbounded possibilities. In Abundance,
international bestselling author Deepak Chopra illuminates this road to success
and wholeness, helping readers tap into a deeper sense of awareness to become
agents of change in their own lives. Mixing ancient teachings and spiritual
practices with the wisdom he’s garnered over four decades as the leading figure
in mind-body medicine, Deepak demonstrates how to transcend self-generated
feelings of limitation and fear in order to experience true abundance in all
aspects of life. To do so, he offers a seven-step plan along with meditations
and mindfulness techniques to help you focus and direct your attention, energy,
and intuition so you can experience stability, affluence, insight, creativity,
love, and true power.
How I Found God in Everyone and Everywhere Philip Clayton 2018 Leaders of
theological and personal transformation share their visions of the divine in
light of their own personal journeys
Why is God Laughing? Deepak Chopra 2009 Provides inspirational guidelines for
those seeking the path to spiritual enlightenment and true joy.
Muhammad LP Deepak Chopra 2010-09-21 In this riveting novel, beloved
international bestselling author Deepak Chopra captures the spellbinding life
story of the great and often misunderstood Prophet. Islam was born in a cradle
of tribal turmoil, and the arrival of one God who vanquished hundreds of
ancient Arabian gods changed the world forever. God reached down into the life
of Muhammad, a settled husband and father, and spoke through him. Muhammad's
divine and dangerous task was to convince his people to renounce their
ancestral idols and superstitious veneration of multiple gods. From the first
encounter, God did not leave Muhammad alone, his life was no longer his own,
and with each revelation the creation of a new way of life formed and a
religion was born. Muhammad didn't see himself as the son of God or as one who
achieved cosmic enlightenment. His relatives and neighbors didn't part the way
when he walked down the parched dirt streets of Mecca. There was no mark of
divinity. Orphaned by age six, Muhammad grew up surrounded by dozens of cousins
and extended family to become a trusted merchant. Muhammad saw himself as an
ordinary man and that is why what happened to him is so extraordinary. Rooted
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in historical detail, Muhammad brings the Prophet to life through the eyes of
those around him. A Christian hermit mystic foretells a special destiny, a
pugnacious Bedouin wet nurse raises him in the desert, and a religious rebel in
Mecca secretly takes the young orphan under his spiritual wing. Each voice,
each chapter brings Muhammad and the creation of Islam into a new light. The
angel Gabriel demands Muhammad to recite, the first convert risks his life to
protect his newfound faith, and Muhammad's life is not a myth but an incredible
true and surprisingly unknown story of a man and a moment that sparked a
worldwide transformation.
Everywhere Holy Kara Lawler 2019-12-03 “Readers who are dealing with
depression, parenting struggles, questions of identity and self-image, or who
simply find it hard to bring prayer into their chaotic life will find welcome
encouragement in Lawler’s rejuvenating words.” – Publishers Weekly Popular
writer and blogger Kara Lawler shows women how to embrace the sacred in
mundane, ordinary life--and in the process, discover themselves. Life doesn't
have to be lived on grand mountaintops for it to be meaningful. We can see God
at work right where we are: in our ordinary and mundane routines, in the faces
of our family and friends, and--especially--in nature. Kara Lawler speaks to
the hearts of those who find themselves lost in the midst of their chaotic
schedules and weary attempts to be all that is expected of them. Everywhere
Holy addresses our deepest struggles, including: How to feel joy, despite
depression and anxiety Dealing with hardships and understanding unconditional
love How to view life as an adventure, even when that feels too hard How to
feel more connected, more grateful, and more at peace In beautiful prose,
Lawler describes the unique sacredness found in God's creation and offers
fifteen inspiring insights for cultivating it day-to-day. She encourages you to
make this lifestyle change through the observance of small acts. In so doing,
you will discover a holy space that honors God and the life you’ve been given-and will discover yourself and your unique place in the holy that is
everywhere, whether it’s in the woods behind your house or in the face of a
stranger on a bus in a busy city. No matter where you are, there is holy free
for the taking.
Jesus LP Deepak Chopra 2008-11-04 The New York Times bestselling author of
Buddha captures the extraordinary life of Jesus in this surprising, soulstirring, and page-turning novel. Uncovering the transformational "lost years"
that are not recounted in the New Testament, Deepak Chopra has imagined Jesus's
path to enlightenment moving from obscurity to revolutionary, from doubt to
miracles, and then beyond as the role of the long-awaited Messiah. With his
characteristic ability for imparting profound spiritual insights through the
power of storytelling, Deepak Chopra's Jesus portrays the life of Christ as
never before, ultimately leading us closer to understanding the nature of God
and the soul.
God Is My Broker Christopher Buckley 2012-02-01 This is an incredible story.
The author, a failed, alcoholic Wall Street trader, had retreated to a
monastery. It, too, was failing. Then, one fateful day, Brother Ty decided to
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let God be his broker--and not only saved the monastery but discovered the 7
1/2 Laws of Spiritual and Financial Growth. Brother Ty's remarkable success has
been studied at the nation's leading business schools and scrutinized by Wall
Street's greatest minds, but until now the secret to his 7 1/2 Laws of
Spiritual and Financial Growth have been available only to a select few: • 87
percent of America's billionaires • 28 recent Academy Award winners • Over half
the recipients of the Nobel Peace Prize • No members of the U.S. Congress Now,
for the first time, Brother Ty reveals the secrets he has gleaned from the
ancient texts of the monks, and tells how you can get God to be your broker.
God Is My Broker is the first truly great self-help business novel. Open this
book and open your heart. It will change your life.
The 13th Disciple Deepak Chopra 2015-03-31 The New York Times bestselling
author of Buddha and Jesus weaves together historical narrative, mystery,
exciting adventure, and intrigue in this masterfully told novel that reveals
surprising discoveries about the unknown last disciple of Christ, and a new
understanding of who Jesus was in his final days. When a solid gold reliquary
missing from a church in Belgium suddenly resurfaces in America, a young
newspaperman begins to investigate the story. At first, it seems like just
another case of a treasure stolen during World War II that has resurfaced. But
it soon becomes apparent that much more is at stake. Hidden within the medieval
reliquary is a gold box that holds a sacred relic—a single finger bone—from an
anonymous saint. Why would the remains of someone unknown to the Church be
considered holy? The search for answers leads to a shocking discovery—a
dangerous secret known only to a small band of people. If one touches the
reliquary, a sacred vision is received—a vision involving a young girl who had
a chance encounter with Jesus just before he was crucified. The few people who
have been blessed with these miraculous messages have banded together into a
mysterious school, a closed society that preserves this venerated wisdom. But
their knowledge of the young girl and Jesus is at once so fascinating yet so
highly controversial that it cannot be shared with the world. This young girl,
curious about the charismatic man named Jesus, embarks on a quest to find out
who he really was. What she finds—the knowledge the society protects—is at
times far different from the accepted gospels. Could this unknown girl be the
13th Disciple—the last and truest apostle of Christ?
The Ultimate Happiness Prescription Deepak Chopra, M.D. 2009-11-17 Happiness is
something everyone desires. Yet how to find happiness–or even if we deserve
to–remains a mystery. Still more mysterious is the secret to a lasting
happiness that cannot be taken away. In The Ultimate Happiness Prescription,
bestselling author Deepak Chopra shows us seven keys to uncover the true
secrets of joy in the most difficult times. The goal of life is the expansion
of happiness, he contends. But in today’s demanding world, that goal seems
elusive, if not impossibly out of reach. Society reinforces the belief that
fulfillment comes from achieving success, wealth, and good relationships. Yet
Chopra tells us that the opposite is true: all success in life is the byproduct of happiness, not the cause. So what is the cause? The Ultimate
Happiness Prescription shares spiritual principles for a life based on a sense
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of your “true self” lying beyond the ebb and flow of daily living. Simple daily
exercises lead to eliminating the root causes of unhappiness and letting a
deeper level of bliss unfold. After all avenues to happiness have been explored
and exhausted, only one path is left: the journey to enlightenment. In The
Ultimate Happiness Prescription, the daunting and exotic challenge of finding
enlightenment becomes accessible step by step. We are taken on an inspiring
journey to the true self, the only place untouched by trouble and misfortune.
On the way we learn the secrets for living mindfully and with effortless
spontaneity. Now happiness is no longer hostage to external events but an
experience we carry with us always. As Chopra inspiringly concludes,
“Everything we fear in the world and want to change can be transformed through
happiness, the simplest desire we have, and also the most profound.”
The Book Of Secrets Deepak Chopra 2009-01-19 Crafted with all the skills that
have made his previous books bestsellers, The Book of Secrets will be essential
reading for Deepak Chopra's huge number of followers worldwide, and also appeal
to everyone searching for the meaning of life, and looking for answers to the
questions: Who Am I? Where Did I Come From? and Why Am I Here? Each of the
fifteen chapters discusses a 'secret' - such as: The World Is In You;
Transformation Is Not The Same As Change; Death Is Conquered By Dying Every
Day; Everything Is Pure Essence. Chopra believes that 'Every life is a book of
secrets ready to be opened', and that the only way to discover the answers to
these secrets is to delve inside yourself, and cease to be a mystery to
yourself. Only by going to 'the still point inside' can you see life as it
really is.
Spiritual Solutions Deepak Chopra, M.D. 2012-03-27 Life is full of challenges,
both big and small. Spirituality is here to offer solutions. Over the course of
his career as physician, teacher, and bestselling author, Deepak Chopra has
received thousands of questions from people facing every kind of challenge.
They have asked how to lead more fulfilling lives, how to overcome relationship
problems and personal obstacles. What’s the best way to deal with a passiveaggressive friend? Can a stagnant career be jump-started? In a world full of
distractions and stress, how does one find time for meditation? Hidden among
all of these questions are answers waiting to be uncovered. In this
groundbreaking book, Chopra shows you how to expand your awareness, which is
the key to the confusion and conflict we all face. “The secret is that the
level of the problem is never the level of the solution,” he writes. By rising
to the level of the solution in your own awareness, you can transform obstacles
into opportunities. Chopra leads the reader to what he calls “the true self,”
where peace, clarity, and wisdom serve as guides in times of crisis. For
Chopra, spirituality is primarily about consciousness, not about religious
dogma or relying on the conventional notion of God. “There is no greater power
for success and personal growth than your own awareness.” With practical
insight, Spiritual Solutions provides the tools and strategies to enable you to
meet life’s challenges from within and to experience a sense of genuine
fulfillment and purpose.
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Teens Ask Deepak Deepak Chopra 2006-02-17 "Adults squirm when the big questions
come up, especially the big spiritual ones. They don't want their kids to
worry, so they give answers that all say one thing: 'Don't worry. It's all
okay.' "And yet the big questions still keep coming up. At every age we all
need to know what life is really all about. Not just on the surface, but deep
down. "Teenagers are no exception. They deserve a spiritual life all their own.
One that offers the kind of comfort we hope to give our children, but is
different at the same time. More full of ideas. More mature. More fitting for
the whole wide future that lies ahead. "That's what I've tried to do in this
book, as fully and as honestly as possible." -- Deepak Chopra
The Essential How to Know God Deepak Chopra, M.D. 2007-10-30 You don't have to
believe in God in order to experience God. --- Deepak Chopra The celebrated
author of Ageless Body, Timeless Mind and The Seven Spiritual Laws of Success
has written his most ambitious and important work yet, a runaway international
bestseller that has inspired hundreds of thousands of readers to rethink their
concept of God. According to Chopra, the brain is hardwired to know God. The
human nervous system has seven biological responses that correspond to seven
levels of divine experience. These are shaped not by any one religion (they are
shared by all faiths), but by the brain's need to take an infinite, chaotic
universe and find meaning in it. How to Know God describes the quest each of us
is on, whether we realize it or not. For, as Chopra puts it, "God is our
highest instinct to know ourselves." This book makes a dramatic and enduring
contribution to that knowledge.
God Deepak Chopra 2013-10-08 In Deepak Chopra's groundbreaking and imaginative
new work, a unique blend of storytelling and teaching, the New York Times
bestselling author explores the evolution of God. By capturing the lives of ten
historical prophets, saints, mystics, and martyrs who are touched by a divine
power, Chopra brings to life the defining moments of our most influential
sages, ultimately revealing universal lessons about the true nature of God.
Raid on the Inarticulate Deepak Chopra, MD 2022-02-01 A book of poems by
bestselling author Deepak Chopra that are deeply spiritual, heartfelt, and
touch on topics like God, love, surrender, shadow, and peace. Poetry is the
language of the soul, according to Deepak Chopra, and in RAID ON THE
INARTICULATE, he shares a collection of poems that, in his words, can very
elegantly show us the truth of paradox and ambiguity. Poetry can be a source of
awakening and revelation, and the poems in this book focus on conundrums,
existential dilemmas, and consciousness; they're about love, peace, the
timelessness of the mind, freedom, surrender, God, and the journey to the self.
Metahuman Deepak Chopra, M.D. 2019-10-01 Is it possible to venture beyond daily
living and experience heightened states of awareness? Deepak Chopra says that
higher consciousness is available here and now. “Metahuman helps us harvest
peak experiences so we can see our truth and mold the universe’s chaos into a
form that brings light to the world.”—Dr. Mehmet Oz, attending physician, New
York–Presbyterian, Columbia University New York Times bestselling author Deepak
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Chopra unlocks the secrets to moving beyond our present limitations to access a
field of infinite possibilities. How does one do this? By becoming metahuman.
To be metahuman, however, isn’t science fiction and is certainly not about
being a superhero. To be metahuman means to move past the limitation
constructed by the mind and enter a new state of awareness where we have
deliberate and concrete access to peak experiences that can transform people’s
lives from the inside out. Humans do this naturally—to a point. For centuries
the great artists, scientists, writers, and many so-called ordinary people have
gone beyond the everyday physical world. But if we could channel these often
bewildering experiences, what would happen? Chopra argues we would wake up to
experiences that would blow open your body, mind, and soul. Metahuman invites
the reader to walk the path here and now. Waking up, we learn, isn’t just about
mindfulness or meditation. Waking up, to become metahuman, is to expand our
consciousness in all that we think, say, and do. By going beyond, we liberate
ourselves from old conditioning and all the mental constructs that underlie
anxiety, tension, and ego-driven demands. Waking up allows life to make sense
as never before. To make this as practical as possible, Chopra ends the book
with a 31-day guide to becoming metahuman. Once you wake up, he writes, life
becomes transformed, because pure consciousness—which is the field of all
possibilities—dawns in your life. Only then does your infinite potential become
your personal reality.
The God Delusion. 10th Anniversary Edition Richard Dawkins 2016-05-19 The God
Delusion caused a sensation when it was published in 2006. Within weeks it
became the most hotly debated topic, with Dawkins himself branded as either
saint or sinner for presenting his hard-hitting, impassioned rebuttal of
religion of all types. His argument could hardly be more topical. While Europe
is becoming increasingly secularized, the rise of religious fundamentalism,
whether in the Middle East or Middle America, is dramatically and dangerously
dividing opinion around the world. In America, and elsewhere, a vigorous
dispute between 'intelligent design' and Darwinism is seriously undermining and
restricting the teaching of science. In many countries religious dogma from
medieval times still serves to abuse basic human rights such as women's and gay
rights. And all from a belief in a God whose existence lacks evidence of any
kind. Dawkins attacks God in all his forms. He eviscerates the major arguments
for religion and demonstrates the supreme improbability of a supreme being. He
shows how religion fuels war, foments bigotry and abuses children. The God
Delusion is a brilliantly argued, fascinating polemic that will be required
reading for anyone interested in this most emotional and important subject.
Buddha Deepak Chopra 2009-10-13 Deepak Chopra brings the Buddha back to life in
this gripping New York Times bestselling novel about the young prince who
abandoned his inheritance to discover his true calling. This iconic journey
changed the world forever, and the truths revealed continue to influence every
corner of the globe today. A young man in line for the throne is trapped in his
father's kingdom and yearns for the outside world. Betrayed y those closest to
him, Siddhartha abandons his palace and princely title. Face-to-face with his
demons, he becomes a wandering monk and embarks on a spiritual fast that
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carries him to the brink of death. Ultimately recognizing his inability to
conquer his body and mind by sheer will, Siddhartha transcends his physical
pain and achieves enlightenment. Although we recognize Buddha today as an icon
of peace and serenity, his life story was a tumultuous and spellbinding affair
filled with love and sex, murder and loss, struggle and surrender. From the
rocky terrain of the material world to the summit of the spiritual one, Buddha
captivates and inspires—ultimately leading us closer to understanding the true
nature of life and ourselves.
Quantum Physics of God Deepak Chopra 2015-11-25
Why Is God Laughing? Deepak Chopra, M.D. 2008-06-03 In this refreshing new take
on spirituality, bestselling author Deepak Chopra uses a fictional tale of a
comedian and his unlikely mentor to show us a path back to hope, joy, and even
enlightenment—with a lot of laughter along the way. Meet Mickey Fellows. A
successful L.A. comedian, he’s just a regular guy, with his fair share of
fears, egocentricities, and addictions. After his father’s death, Mickey meets
a mysterious stranger named Francisco, who changes his life forever. The two
begin an ongoing discussion about the true nature of being. Reluctantly at
first, Mickey accepts the stranger’s help and starts to explore his own life in
an effort to answer the riddles Francisco poses. Mickey starts to look at those
aspects of himself that he has hidden behind a wall of wisecracks all his life.
Eventually Mickey realizes that authentic humor opens him up to the power of
spirit—allowing him to finally make real connections with people. After taking
the reader on a journey with Mickey, Chopra then spells out the lessons that
Mickey’s story imparts to us: ten reasons to be optimistic, even in our
challenging world. Chopra believes that the healthiest response to life is
laughter from the heart, and even in the face of global turmoil, we can
cultivate an internal sense of optimism. Rich with humor and practical advice,
Why Is God Laughing? shows us without a doubt that there is always a reason to
be grateful, that every possibility holds the promise of abundance, and that
obstacles are simply opportunities in disguise. In the end, we really don’t
need a reason to be happy. The power of happiness lies within each of us, just
waiting to be unleashed. And Mickey Fellows’s journey shows us the way.
Deepak Chopra Collection Deepak Chopra 2014-11-11 Four of the most popular and
celebrated books by New York Times bestselling author Deepak Chopra are now
available together in this collection. Buddha is an inspiring re-imagining of
the life of a prince who gave up the trappings of royalty for something much
more important—wisdom and enlightenment. This revolutionary journey has changed
the world forever, and the lessons Buddha taught continue to influence every
corner of the globe today. This is a new form of teaching for beloved Chopra
and with it he brings us closer to understanding the true nature of life and
ourselves. Jesus captures the extraordinary life of Christ in this surprising,
soul-stirring, and page-turning novel. Uncovering the transformational "lost
years" that are not recounted in the New Testament, Chopra has imagined Jesus's
path to enlightenment moving from obscurity to revolutionary, from doubt to
miracles, and then beyond as the role of the long-awaited Messiah. As a
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teenager, Jesus has premonitions of his destiny, and by the end, as he arrives
to be baptized in the River Jordan, he has accepted his fate, which combines
extremes of light and darkness. Born into the factious world of war-torn
Arabia, Muhammad's life is a gripping and inspiring story of one man's tireless
fight for unity and peace. In a world where greed and injustice ruled, Muhammad
created change by affecting hearts and minds. Just as the story of Jesus
embodies the message of Christianity, Muhammad's life reveals the core of
Islam. In the groundbreaking and imaginative God, the evolution of our highest
spiritual figure is told through a unique blend of storytelling and teaching.
By capturing the lives of ten historical prophets, saints, mystics, and martyrs
who are touched by a divine power, Chopra brings to life the defining moments
of our most influential sages, ultimately revealing universal lessons about the
true nature of God.
The Future of God Deepak Chopra, M.D. 2014-11-11 From the New York Times
Bestselling Author. Can God be revived in a skeptical age? What would it take
to give people a spiritual life more powerful than anything in the past? Deepak
Chopra tackles these issues with eloquence and insight in this book. He
proposes that God lies at the source of human awareness. Therefore, any person
can find the God within that transforms everyday life. God is in trouble. The
rise of the militant atheist movement spearheaded by Richard Dawkins signifies,
to many, that the deity is an outmoded myth in the modern world. Deepak Chopra
passionately disagrees, seeing the present moment as the perfect time for
making spirituality what it really should be: reliable knowledge about higher
reality. Outlining a path to God that turns unbelief into the first step of
awakening, Deepak shows us that a crisis of faith is like the fire we must pass
through on the way to power, truth, and love. “Faith must be saved for
everyone’s sake,” he writes. “From faith springs a passion for the eternal,
which is even stronger than love. Many of us have lost that passion or have
never known it.” In any age, faith is a cry from the heart. God is the higher
consciousness that responds to the cry. “By itself, faith can’t deliver God,
but it does something more timely: It makes God possible.” For three decades,
Deepak Chopra has inspired millions with his profound writing and teaching.
With The Future of God, he invites us on a journey of the spirit, providing a
practical path to understanding God and our own place in the universe. Now, is
a moment of reinvigoration, he argues. Now is moment of renewal. Now is the
future.
The Seven Spiritual Laws of Success Deepak Chopra, M.D. 2015-01-10 This is a
book you will cherish for a lifetime, for within its pages are the secrets to
making all your dreams come true. Based on natural laws that govern all of
creation, this book shatters the myth that success is the result of hard work,
exacting plans, or driving ambition. Instead, Deepak Chopra offers a lifealtering perspective on the attainment of success: When we understand our true
nature and learn to live in harmony with natural law, a sense of well-being,
good health, fulfilling relationships, and material abundance spring forth
easily and effortlessly. Filled with timeless wisdom and practical steps you
can apply right away, this pocketbook edition of Chopra’s classic bestselling
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book makes it easy for you to read and refer to again and again. Carry it with
you in your purse or your pocket, and in less than one hour, learn the seven
powerful principles that can easily be applied to create success in all areas
of your life.
The Future of God Deepak Chopra 2015-11-10 Arguing against militant atheist
thought, the author maintains that faith and spirituality are valuable
practices that should be maintained, and outlines a path toward discovering God
within intended to transform everyday life.
The Third Jesus Deepak Chopra 2009-05 Explores three different views of Jesus
Christ--the historical Jesus, the mythical figure created by the church to
represent years of church teaching and theology, and the radical teacher who
taught his followers how to change the world.
Is God an Illusion? Deepak Chopra 2012 In this title, the author argues that
there is design in our universe and a deep intelligence behind life. Without
defending organised religion, he debunks randomness as an explanation for how
Nature evolves and shows how consciousness comes first and matter second.
How to Know God Discussion Guides M D Deepak Chopra, M D 2001-02-01 Deepak
Chopra has written his most ambitious and important work yet -- an exploration
of the idea that everyone can have the direct experience of divinity. According
to Chopra, the brain is hardwired to know God. The human nervous system has
seven biological responses that correspond to seven levels of divine
experience. These are shaped not by any one religion, but by the brain's need
to take an infinite, chaotic universe and find meaning in it. As we make sense
of the swirling "quantum soup", we inevitably find the face of God. In this
remarkable book Chopra shows us how. How to Know God is Chopra's writing at its
very best, an internationally celebrated blend of philosophy and science
applied to the greatest subject of all. This is what each of us quests for,
whether we realize it or not. For, as Chopra writes, "God is our highest
instinct to know ourselves".
The Spontaneous Fulfillment of Desire Deepak Chopra, M.D. 2003-10-21 As elegant
as his bestselling How to Know God and as practical as his phenomenal The Seven
Spiritual Laws of Success, this groundbreaking new book from Deepak Chopra
contains a dramatic premise: Not only are everyday coincidences meaningful,
they actually provide us with glimpses of the field of infinite possibilities
that lies at the heart of all things. By gaining access to this wellspring of
creation, we can literally rewrite our destinies in any way we wish. From this
realm of pure potential we are connected to everything that exists and
everything that is yet to come. “Coincidences” can then be recognized as
containing precious clues about particular facets of our lives that require our
attention. As you become more aware of coincidences and their meanings, you
begin to connect more and more with the underlying field of infinite
possibilities. This is when the magic begins. This is when you achieve the
spontaneous fulfillment of desire. At a time when world events may leave us
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feeling especially insignificant and vulnerable, Deepak Chopra restores our
awareness of the awesome powers within us. And through specific principles and
exercises he provides the tools with which to create the magnificent,
miraculous life that is our birthright.
The Third Jesus Deepak Chopra, M.D. 2008-02-19 Who is Jesus Christ? In The
Third Jesus, bestselling author and spiritual leader Deepak Chopra provides an
answer to this question that is both a challenge to current systems of belief
and a fresh perspective on what Jesus can teach us all, regardless of our
religious background. There is not one Jesus, Chopra writes, but three. First,
there is the historical Jesus, the man who lived more than two thousand years
ago and whose teachings are the foundation of Christian theology and thought.
Next there is Jesus the Son of God, who has come to embody an institutional
religion with specific dogma, a priesthood, and devout believers. And finally,
there is the third Jesus, the cosmic Christ, the spiritual guide whose teaching
embraces all humanity, not just the church built in his name. He speaks to the
individual who wants to find God as a personal experience, to attain what some
might call grace, or God-consciousness, or enlightenment. When we take Jesus
literally, we are faced with the impossible. How can we truly “love thy
neighbor as thyself”? But when we see the exhortations of Jesus as invitations
to join him on a higher spiritual plane, his words suddenly make sense.
Ultimately, Chopra argues, Christianity needs to overcome its tendency to be
exclusionary and refocus on being a religion of personal insight and spiritual
growth. In this way Jesus can be seen for the universal teacher he truly
is–someone whose teachings of compassion, tolerance, and understanding can
embrace and be embraced by all of us.
How to Know God Deepak Chopra 2000 The author shares his perspective on how to
find and know God, blending philosophy and science to argue that the knowledge
is hard-wired into the brain, and introducing the seven stages one must pass
through to fully experience the divine.
The Soul in Love Deepak Chopra, M.D. 2007-12-18 No love is more consuming and
passionate than that one has for God. And nothing is more beautiful than that
love when it is expressed as poetry. In The Soul in Love, Deepak Chopra
presents us with five great writers whose lives span seven centuries: Rumi, the
sublime Persian poet who sang out his verses in ecstatic longing for God.
Mirabai, an Indian princess who walked away from her life of privilege to be
closer to her Dark Lord. Kabir, born to a lowly family of weavers in India,
only to rise to the heights of wisdom and song. Hafiz, an Islamic master who
reveled in the joys of the flesh as a way to the soul. And Tagore, the
celebrated modern Indian writer who first made the West aware of the richness
of Eastern devotional poetry. Returning to the theme that inspired The Love
Poems of Rumi and On the Shores of Eternity, Deepak Chopra gives us a rapturous
experience of human passion, inspired by the soul’s yearning for the sacred
source of love. "Immortal love doesn’t need poetry. However, it is our good
fortune that some of the God-intoxicated have written words that permit access
into their ecstatic world. Particularly in the East, in that exotically woven
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belt of lands that stretches from Arabia to the Indian subcontinent, poets and
saints are never far apart. In this collection I have gathered a few of the
most revered, beginning in the medieval period and extending to this century.
The name of Rumi has gathered much luster recently, but the others — Kabir,
Hafiz, Tagore, and Mirabai — deserve just as much recognition. In their own
cultures they stand as beacons of inspiration, largely because the common
people have taken them into their hearts and continue joyfully to sing their
words to this very day." — From the Introduction
Evolution of God Leonardo Wolfe 2021-02-24 This debut book boldly seeks to
argue competitively in the same intellectual field as famous atheists such as
RICHARD DAWKINS, CHRISTOPHER HITCHENS, and BERTRAND RUSSELL, and to do so in
the spirit and style of such famous Christian apologists as C.S. Lewis and RAVI
ZACHARIAS, drawing heavily on basic science, history, physics, psychology,
paleontology, anthropology, archeology, neurology, child development and even
science fiction. It describes the evolution of the human brain in ancient
hominids allowing humans to eventually conceive a non-physical realm (the
spirit world), and as the mind evolved intellectually from primitive animism to
Christology, God revealed himself gradually as the developing hominid brain
became able to comprehend new ideas. For Believers, the author presents a new,
intellectually satisfying way to understand and defend the Bible. For both
Skeptics and Believers, a worldview is offered that is spiritually meaningful
and scientifically sound.
The Reconnection Eric Pearl 2011-04 Why are prominent doctors and medical
researchers all over the world interested in the extraordinary healings
reported by the patients of Dr. Eric Pearl? What does it mean when these
patients report the sudden disappearance of afflictions such as cancers, AIDSrelated diseases, and cerebral palsy? And what does it mean when people who
interact with Dr. Pearl report a sudden ability to access this healing energy
not just for themselves, but for others, too? What is this phenomenon? Well,
you might have to reconsider everything you've read up until now about
conventional healing. The ''new'' frequencies of healing described by Dr. Pearl
transcend ''technique'' entirely and bring you to levels beyond those
previously accessible to anyone, anywhere. This book takes you on Dr. Pearl's
journey from the discovery of his ability to facilitate healings, to his welldeserved reputation as the instrument through which this process is being
introduced to the world. But most important, The Reconnection reveals methods
you can use to personally master these new healing energies.
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